
February 26. 1932 

P~: Alaska Yater Resources Board Minutes 

Carol E. Strickland 
3122 Aster Street 
Anderson, California 96007 

Dear Ms. Strickland: 
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t\. copy of your letter of February 16, 1982, to Ur. Richard Sims has 
bl);:en received. Please be advised that funding for the preparation of 
r;,inutes is controlled by the Division of Land and Water ManagemeDt. 
~e find that we are not in a position to enter into any kind of contractual 
.arrangement with you concerning the preparation of the minutes of the 
water board meetings. Should we need your services in the future, we 
will be in touch vitb you. TI1ank you for your assistance in the past. 

Very truly yours, 
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.J./w. Sedwick 
Director 

cc: Hr. Richard Sims 
P. 0. BoK 2705 
Kodiak, AK 99615 
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